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SERVICES AT ONE ISLAND FAMILY: 

 

29 Rev. Bob Murphy - “New Year: Artists and Prophets” 

We welcome Rev. Bob in person! 

 

JANUARY  

5 Habitat for Humanity (Hannah Edwards) 
12 Rev. Doug Slagle, “Welcoming Congregation” 
19 Geoff Kaufman 
26 ANNUAL MEETING 
 
 

We welcome our UUA AFFILIATE MINISTERS on a regular basis: 

Rev. Bob Murphy and Rev. Doug Slagle 

 

THIS SUNDAY:  

We are excited to welcome back our Affiliate Minister, Rev. Bob Murphy, in person 

- after many enjoyable encounters on zoom      

"New Year: Artists and Prophets" 
The year 2024 comes to an end and a new era begins for the United States. What 
can our congregation create when working with others? What's needed in the new 
year? 
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REMINDER😉 

One Island Family is in the midst of our annual pledge period! With our Annual 
Congregational Meeting set for January 26, the 'deadline' for voting status is 
January 11. 

IF YOU NEED MORE INFORMATION OR A NEW PLEDGE FORM, SEE OR CONTACT 
DAVE, OUR TREASURER AT dave.arnold@netzero.net or leave a message on the 
OIF phone: 305-296-4369 

 

2025 UNSUNG HEROS CELEBRATION: 

Sign up to join us for this annual luncheon and celebration upcoming on February 
7, 2025: see the sign up in the coffee area 

 

CHANGE FOR CHANGE RECIPIENTS: 

It is time to review our list and choose recipients for 2025 during our Annual 
Meeting. Here is the current list: 

1. Cooking with Love 
2. Habitat for Humanity Key West and the Lower Keys 
3. Keys to Be the Change 
4. Boys and Girls Clubs of the Keys 
5. Bahama Village Music Program 

THIS WILL BE OPEN TO DISCUSSION AND CONGREGATIONAL VOTE AT THE ANNUAL 
MEETING. 

 

WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST MEMBER: 

ANNE HOLLAND! 
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MUSIC AND THEATER UPDATES 

One Island Family Music Director, Nancy 3. 
Hoffman, will be at the piano bar at The Little 
Room Jazz Club on New Year’s Eve from 5:30 - 
7:30 p.m.  

Come join me for an alternative holiday happy 
hour! 

The Little Room is located at 821 Duval Street. 
There is a small outdoor elevator for anyone that 
has access issues, so text me (ahead) or call the 
Little Room if you want to use it.  

Phone: 305-741-7515 or Nancy 3. at 207-939-
0301. 

 

 

Opening on December 18th and running 
through January 11th at the Red Barn 
Theatre - The Foreigner, starring David 
Black as the foreigner. This very funny 
and also scarily relevant play will leave 
you laughing and wondering - about the 
present and the future. Behind the 
scenes, I have been collecting all the 
props and food that are integral to the 
story of a small fishing lodge in Georgia, 

where big things happen.  

Tickets at https://redbarntheatre.com or call 305-296-9911. 

 

And ALL are invited to sing with the One Island Family choir. We meet on Sundays 
at 10:15 at 801 Georgia Street. No experience necessary, just bring your desire to 
sing. Contact me for more information, or to let me know that you are back in town 
and want to join the choir. 3nancy3@gmail.com or 207-939-0301. 

 

https://redbarntheatre.com/
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OUR CLASS SCHEDULE (USE OF FACILITY) IS CURRENTLY:  

 

Jan Bergh    Mindfulness Meditation Sangha  TUE    5.30 PM 

Carl Ferrette  Yoga      MON, THU  6.00 PM 

Mike Mulligan  Mindful Movement   TUE, THU  10 AM 

Marjorie Paul-Shook Gentle Pilates    WED, SAT  10 AM 

 

SUSTAINABILITY NEWS: 

 



 

 
           VIEW THIS NEWSLETTER ONLINE AT WWW.ONEISLANDFAMILY.ORG/NEWS 
               PLEASE SEND ANNOUNCEMENTS TO OFFICE@ONEISLANDFAMILY.ORG 
       WEEKLY E-LETTER AND SUNDAY ANNOUNCEMENTS DEADLINE: THURSDAY NOON  
                  MONTHLY CALENDAR: WWW.ONEISLANDFAMILY.ORG/CALENDAR  
                          LIKE US ON FACEBOOK: ONE ISLAND FAMILY OFFICIAL        

                                                                                                                                                                                 SCAN TO DONATE  

OUR LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT ADOPTED 11/10/24 

 

WE ACKNOWLEDGE THAT THE LAND THAT ONE ISLAND FAMILY NOW STANDS ON 

AND THE WATERS SURROUNDING KEY WEST, WERE THE TRADITIONAL HOMES 

UNDER THE STEWARDSHIP OF THE MASCOGO, SEMINOLE, TEQUESTA, CALUSA AND 

TAINO PEOPLES. WE COMMIT TO SHARING THE HERITAGE OF OUR UNIQUE FLORIDA 

KEYS ENVIRONMENT, AND TO PROMOTING ITS PRESERVATION FOR FUTURE 

GENERATIONS 
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